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Pamela Bowe <pamela.bowe@isd709.org>

Food and Nutrition Service - FFVP Applidation Approved

1 message

mde.ffvp@state.mn.us <mde.fivp@state.mn.us> Thy, Jul 13, 2017 at 8:23 AM
To: pamela.bowe@isd709.0rg

Dear Pamela Bowe,

Sponsoring Authority Name: Duluth 1SD #709
Sponsoring Authority Sponsor ID Number: 1000003456

The Minnesota Department of Education (MDE), Safety, Health and Nutrition
Division, has approved the following Fresh Fruit and Vegetabie Site Application:

Site Name: Stowe Elementary
Site ID Number: 1000002255

Please note the effective start and end dates for the Site's
participation-in FFVP: - == = - - - -

Effective start date: July 01, 2017
Effective end date: June 30, 2018

For further details, Please review the final approved FFVP Site application.

[f you have any questions, piease contact FNS at 1-800-366-8922 or
(651) 582-8526 or via email at mde.fivp@state.mn.us

9/1/2017 Duluth Public Schools Mail - Stowe Fresh Fruit & Vegetable Grant

R

Stowe Fresh Fruit & Vegetable Grant

3 messages

Pamela Bowe <pamela.bhowe@isd709.org> Mon, Aug 14, 2017 at 8:47 AM

To: Amy Starzecki <amy.starzecki@isd709.org>, Douglas Hasler <douglas.hasler@isd709.org>, Nichele Canavan

<nichele.canavan@isd709.org>, Peggy Blalock <peggy.blalock@isd709.0rg>, nathan glockle <nathan.glockle@isd709.org>
Good Morning;

Stowe School has been awarded the Fresh Fruit & Vegetable Program grant. The budget for the program has been
approved by the State. The program will start on October 2, 2017.

The total grant award is $14,484: the money is to be used for produce and equipment. The Child Nutrition Department
will submit the claims to the state for reimbursement.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you.

Pamela Bowe, R.D.L.D.



